
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
Newsletter – Week 10 – Friday 5th November 2021 

 
 

Health and Safety Measures to Combat Covid-19 
 
Thankfully, the natural break of the half term holiday has significantly reduced the number of 
cases in school.  I thank parents, carers and their children for complying with the measures 
we have had to reintroduce to combat the spread. We will carry out a further risk 
assessment early next week and will write to confirm any changes to current measures.  
 
Certificate Evening 
 
As mentioned in our previous newsletter, Certificate Evening for last year’s Year 11 cohort 
will be delivered online this year.  Due to Covid-19 restrictions we will have members of staff 
stationed in our CPD house in the school grounds on Monday 15th November, Tuesday 16th 
November and Wednesday 17th November from 9am to 3pm, to give out GCSE certificates. 
GCSE certificates must be signed for, so we would ask that pupils or their parents come to 
collect the certificates before the online Certificate Evening on Thursday 18th November.  
Our virtual Certificate Evening will be a pre-recorded event, which will be available from 7pm 
on the scheduled night, and thereafter on the website.  To create some excitement upon the 
revealing of prize winners, their parents or carers will be contacted prior to the release of the 
recording.  We would ask that, as each prize is announced on screen, parents and carers 
should at that moment present the award to their child.  Discretion is key to create a little 
tension and excitement!!  
 
South Ribble Under 14s Football Tournament 
 
On Tuesday 2nd November 14 girls performed in the South Ribble Under 14s Football 
Tournament. The girls performed exceptionally well with the A Team winning their 
tournament and the B Team gaining 3rd.  WELL DONE to all the girls involved. 
 
Youth Pilgrimage to Lourdes 
 
Each year approximately 400 young people from across Liverpool Archdiocese travel to 
Lourdes on pilgrimage.  In Lourdes they work with sick, elderly and disabled pilgrims as well 
as participating in youth team work activities and times of prayer.  There are 9 youth 
coaches which form part of the youth pilgrimage and Coach 5 covers the Penwortham, 
Leyland and Chorley areas.  The dates of next year's pilgrimage are Thursday 21st - 
Saturday 30th July, and places are available to any young person aged between 15 and 22 
years old.  Mr McMullen is the Coach Leader for Coach 5 and is available to answer any 
questions you might have.  If you are interested in your child participating in this pilgrimage, 
please contact him at school after half-term.  Applications for the 40 places available are 
made on-line by visiting www.liverpoollourdesyouth.co.uk  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.liverpoollourdesyouth.co.uk/


Lettings Officer Vacancy   
We require a Lettings Officer to oversee school lettings and secure the premises every 
weeknight between the hours of 6pm and 10pm.  This post would ideally suit a student at 
further education.   
Duties include:   

 ensuring the letting user has the necessary equipment and that the playing areas are 
suitable for use.   
 ensuring spectators and players leave the accommodation in a fit state ready for 
teaching the next day.  
 ensuring spectators abide by school guidelines regarding smoking and dogs on site.   
 Securing the school buildings at the end of the letting.  

The contract would be casual, and the hours are dependent on hirers booking the school 
facilities.   
Salary: £10 per hour  
If you would like more information or are interested in the position, please contact Mr 
Adamson by email rad@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk    
  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher 
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MENU 1: W/C 8 OCTOBER 2021 

 

Monday:       Meat & Potato Pie served with vegetables £2.04 

                       Vegetable Enchilados served with salad & garlic bread £1.78 

                       BBQ Chicken Fillet in a bap served with salad £1.78 

                       Sweet Chilli Chicken Salad £1.84 (pre-order at breaktime)                  

                       Soup of the day £0.85 

 

Tuesday:       Cheese & Potato Pie served with salad/vegetables £1.78 

                       Chilli Beef Wraps served with salad/vegetables £1.78 

                       Pepperoni Pizza served with wedges & vegetables £2.04 

                       Ham & Egg Salad £1.84 (pre-order at breaktime) 

                       Soup of the day £0.85 

 

Wednesday:  Oven Baked Prime Pork Sausages, chips, gravy & 

                       vegetables £2.04                            

                       Oven Baked Breaded Chicken Fillet in a Bap, chips, gravy & 

                       vegetables £2.04 

                       Quorn Sausages, chips, gravy & vegetables £2.04                               

                       Chicken Salad £1.84 (pre-order at breaktime) 

                       Soup of the day £0.85 

 

Thursday:      Chicken Curry served with rice & naan bread £2.04 

                       Veggie Bean Curry served with rice & naan bread £2.04 

                       Hot Dog & Onions served with salad/vegetables £1.78 

                       Tuna Nicoise Salad £1.84 (pre-order at breaktime) 

                       Soup of the day £0.85 

                        

Friday:           Battered Fish Fingers served with potatoes of the  

                       day & vegetables £2.04 

                       Beef Burger in a bap served with salad/vegetables £1.78 

                       Tomato & Basil Pasta served with garlic bread £1.78 

                       Feta Cheese & Olives Salad £1.84 (pre-order at breaktime) 

                       Soup of the day £0.85 

 

Each day a selection of fresh sandwiches, wraps, paninis, salads, jacket potatoes, pasta 

pots & pizza will be available.  For any special requests, please see a member of our highly 

trained catering team. 

(All items are subject to availability) 

 


